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Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee Meeting Scheduled  
for November 24th 

 

The Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee (DCAC) will hold a meeting on Monday, November 
24th, from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the first floor Conference Center of 1593-1595 Spring Hill Road, 
Vienna, Virginia 22182, located off Route 7 in Tysons Corner. 

The Dulles Corridor Advisory Committee, (DCAC), is an eight member committee that 
provides the Airports Authority with advice on issues related to the management, improvement 
and expansion of the Dulles Corridor, as well as future changes to toll rates on the Dulles Toll 
Road to fund roadway improvements and the Metrorail project in the Corridor.  

The DCAC is composed of two representatives each from the Airports Authority, Fairfax 
County, Loudoun County, and the Commonwealth of Virginia. The Airports Authority’s 
representatives are the Board Chairman and President and CEO. Fairfax County is represented 
by the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors and the County Executive.  Loudoun County is 
represented by the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors and the County Administrator. The 
Commonwealth is represented by the Northern Virginia member of the Commonwealth 
Transportation Board and the Director of the Virginia Department of Rail and Public 
Transportation. 
 
At the November 24th meeting, the Committee will receive updates on the November 1, 2008 
transfer of the operation and maintenance of the Dulles Toll Road from the Commonwealth of 
Virginia to the Airports Authority and the status of the Dulles Metrorail Project.  
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